
Comment for planning application 16/00472/OUT
Application Number 16/00472/OUT

Location S Grundon Services Ltd Merton Street Banbury OX16 4RN

Proposal Proposed residential redevelopment for approximately 200 units

Case Officer Rebekah Morgan  
 

Organisation
Name James Donnelly

Address 44 Padbury Drive,Banbury,OX16 4QT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The manner in which this project has been approached is despicable. It has been hidden
from residents of the area, though it is sure to significantly impact their lives. The estate is
accessible to the rest of Banbury via one small road that is also shared with the train station
car park and post office depot respectively. This road is constantly a source of heavy traffic
in peak periods and the proposal to add up to 200 new properties would cause a drastic
increase to this traffic. The building of the new properties is also sure to cause high levels of
noise pollution, and those of us with young families rely on this being a peaceful
environment to let our children sleep when required. The new properties are also likely to
reduce house prices in the area meaning those who own their houses/flats will be negatively
affected from a financial situation, something given the current climate, is completely
unacceptable. The local residents have not been consulted at any stage in proceedings and
stand to gain no positive outcome if these plans are approved. As honest, tax paying
residents we deserve better and we deserve to be looked after by our council. I implore you
to prioritise the personal and financial wellbeing of yours townspeople and reject these
plans.
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